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Champlain Apartments | Upcoming Weekends 
   
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:  
 
Congratulations to all of you who just completed the semester and
especially to those of you who will be graduating from UVM next
weekend and to those of you who graduated last weekend from
Champlain!

We want to remind you to be careful and courteous over the next two
celebratory weekends. Please do not host parties or allow noise from
your apartments or porches. 

The police will again be using our Pearl Street, Buell Street, and
College Street parking lots as a base for their weekend patrols.

Please enjoy and have fun and at the same time be courteous and
considerate. Thanks very much.

My Best,
Gene Richards
www.champlainapartments.com
802.343.9909
generichards@generichard3.com  
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